
LOWER TULE RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT
WATER SUPPLY NOTICE 2002– 1

5/7/2002  
TO: ALL LANDOWNERS AND WATER USERS
 
Pursuant to Board of Directors decision the District’s summer water run will commence on May 20, 2002. Please contact
the District office to place a water order and to determine exactly when water will be available to your turnout(s). It is anticipated
that water will be available on all parts of the system by the morning of May 22nd.
 
We are currently targeting a run that would continue until  June 15. At that point conditions will be reassessed to determine the
balance of the summer run. We are penciling in two additional runs from the end of June through July 10th and the end of July
through early August.  Those dates are subject to change. The water rate has been set at $35 per acre-foot. That rate will
remain in effect until further notice. We will keep you informed of any changes in the supply and/or rate. Please contact the District
office for additional information. Your cooperation in making the 2002 water run a success is greatly appreciated.
 
A reminder that all water accounts and Reclamation Law forms must be current in order to
receive water.     

                                                                                                
                                                                                                 Daniel G. Vink
                                                                                                           General Manager
 
 


